
June 30, 1966 

M r. Warren Giles 
P resident 
National Baseball League 
680 Fifth Avenue 
New York, New York 

Dear Warren: 

I wish you could bav been here la t weekend 
when the Brave dr w over 160, 000 in thr e 
day • 

It was great confirmation of your faith in 
bringing th National League to Atlanta, for 
which we hall always be most rateful. 

IA.Jr:am 

Sincer ly~ 

Ivan Allen, Jr. 
yor 




